
 
 
To the Communist and Workers' Parties of the World 
 
Dear Comrades, 
  
We hope this message finds you well. The Party of Communists USA will open its 3rd Congress on 5 
April 2024. This coincides with the 10th anniversary of our party’s founding. This Congress will be held 
in person at Arrow Park (formerly known as the American-Russian Organization of Workers). We are 
asking all the Communist and Workers' parties and organizations to send a message of greetings to 
the 3rd Congress of the Party of Communists USA. 
  
In the last three years, we have continued to make historic strides in the face of tremendous adversity. Our 
party has joined the World Anti-Imperialist Platform, focusing its efforts on organizing against US-EU-
NATO imperialism. Our student group, the American Student Union (ASU), has formally been accepted 
into the Organization of Latin American and Caribbean Students (OCLAE). The ASU and the League of 
Young Communists USA (LYCUSA) continue to participate in WFDY events, meetings, and actions. 
The LYCUSA has joined the International Youth Forum. Our party helped organize and will participate 
in the International Peace Conference in Rome, Italy in October 2023. Additionally, our party continues 
its solidarity work with the Saharawi people, sending multiple delegations, including the most recent 
Polisario Front congress in Algeria. 
 
Nationally, our party remains active in the trade union movement, organizing and agitating on behalf of 
workers. Our party has prioritized a program of Industrial Concentration that provides opportunities for 
our cadre and candidates to apprentice, gain skills, and be employed in targeted basic industries. Our 
youth organizations held a summer camp in Vermont this past summer, bringing young people from 
around the country together. Our racial justice work has deepened including supporting the Uhuru 
movement and defending comrades from unjust persecution at the hand of the US government. We have 
expanded our presence throughout the country, most recently opening two new party centers on both 
coasts. The John Reed Center is the national headquarters located in Seattle, WA. The William Z. Foster 
Center and the Center for Marxist Education are located in Bethel, VT.  
  
We will continue to make history. This Congress will cement our achievements and unleash new 
opportunities for our party to grow in the United States while expanding our horizons internationally. We 
will continue to struggle together against imperialism, fascism, and capitalism in the hopes of building 
socialism-communism. We look forward to building deeper fraternal relations with you all. 
  
Please send a message in the form of a letter (email, PDF, etc.) and/or video message to include in 
the Congress proceedings to this email: info@partyofcommunistsusa.net 
 
	We look forward to hearing from you all and to our continued work together! 
 

Workers of the World, Unite! 
 

Comradely Regards, 
 
 
 
Christopher Helali 
International Secretary of the CC of PCUSA 


